CAPE FEAR BALLROOM DANCERS EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
January 31, 2009

Present: Gene Reynolds, Drew Ziegler, Carol Conklin. Hazel Hinton. Sue Skene. Sandra
Peterson and Ann Bailey.

Prestdent Gene Reynolds called the meeting to order.

Ann Bailey read the minutes from the November 15, 2008 mecting.

Treasurer Drew Ziegler passed out the Financial Report as of January 31, 2009,

Gene Reynolds said that Sunday McHenry had asked about joining the Club and teaching
the 30 minute dance class. e said he told her that we could not pay her. A discussion
was held with the board members. Sandra Peterson said that Roland Bersch had said he
would teach unless she heard from him.

Sandra said that “Dancing with the Stars™ in Clinton was a success.

Carol Conklin said that Peter and Pat Valenti were furnishing the refreshments for tonight
and that she needed to fill several dates. It was decided that we would have a “Pot Luck™
for July.

We discussed the dates of our monthly dances since this year they are not all on third
Saturday night. This year they were scheduled around community events. [t was not
decided which would be the best way to schedule them in 2010. It was decided that we

would keep four formals a year as these are our most attended events.

Havzel Hinton said the Carolina Inn would like for us to dance for them on May 9. 2009,
which is the Saturday before Mother’s Day.

President Gene Reynolds thanked Sue Skene for agreeing to do the newsletter for the rest
of the year. He also thanked Drew Ziegler for accepting the office of Treasurer.

The meeting was adjourned.

Ann Bailey. Secretary



